
A new permissive path alongside the Reading Road

The new path will connect the bridleway that
comes up from Great Chalk Wood to the footpath
that goes north down into the Elvendon valley.  
It will be separated from the busy road by an ancient hedge.
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There is a busy road crossing at this endPath will run along the hedge, above the road

Existing footpath this way



Interested parties

• Goring Parish Council – Toby and Robin – the path is in our parish
• Goring Heath PC – Martin Wise – this is mainly his idea
• Elvendon Estate – Lucy Shaw, Estate Manager – estate are 

supportive, very happy, provided they are allowed to close it for one 
day per year, and for occasional shooting days in the season

• Others maybe interested:  Flint House, Chilterns Assoc, Chilterns Natural Landscape, 
local MP, Chilltern Way long distance path, walking groups in village 

Plan so far

• Approval for plans and budget for signs and clearance work – Feb TT committee
• Design / purchase small sign boards + “permissive” way mark signs – by end Feb 2025
• Need a work team to clear the groud – by end March 2025
• Put in posts and install signs – by end March 2025
• Publicity in GGN, Genie, Henley Standard, etc – April 2025
• Contact potentially interested parties – April 2025
• Commission / design new walking routes map showing this path – May 2025
• Inform OCC, SODC, Ordnance Survey, and anyone else who might be interested – May 2025


